Subject: RE: Independent Review of the National Defence Act
From: <dnd_mdn@ forces.ge.ca=
Date: Wed, 30 Jun 2010 15:00:57 -0400

To: <flareau Erogers.com=

Dear Mr. Lareal:

Thank wywou for your correspondence concerning the Independent Review of
the Matiomal Defence Act. Please accept my apology for cthis delay in
responding.

As you correctly point out, the review 18 to be completed every five
vears. Unfortunately we have been delaved over the past year in
beginning this process. However, an announcement is pending on the
appointment of the Independent Review authority and the process 1is
aypaected to begin later this year.

I trust this information ig of assistance, and thank you for expressing

your concerns.

Sincerely,

Peter MacEay

Minizter of Mational Defence

MCU2G10-034748
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